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Holland & Hart state and local tax attorney Jon Bender has authored the 
“State and Local Taxes in Colorado” article as part of the Lexology Getting 
the Deal Through - Colorado, USA research and reference offering, 
providing information for subscribers to compare information on issues 
across multiple jurisdictions. In a Q&A format, the article provides 
legislative and regulatory insights on topics such as corporate income and 
franchise taxes, personal income taxes, sales and use taxes, property 
taxes, unclaimed and abandoned property, excise and other indirect taxes, 
incentives, and planning considerations related to the state and local taxes 
in Colorado.

The full Lexology Getting the Deal Through “State and Local Taxes in 
Colorado” article published on Sept. 11, 2018 is available for download 
here: State and Local Taxes in Colorado (subscription required).

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
only. They do not constitute legal or financial advice nor do they 
necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys 
other than the author(s). This publication is not intended to create an 
attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. 
Substantive changes in the law subsequent to the date of this publication 
might affect the analysis or commentary. Similarly, the analysis may differ 
depending on the jurisdiction or circumstances. If you have specific 
questions as to the application of the law to your activities, you should 
seek the advice of your legal counsel.
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